Update for October 26, 2019
Don’t forget to vote in the Debt Exclusion election 11:45 am-8:00 pm, Tuesday, October 29, 2019, at the Town Hall Annex, 24 S. Main Street. The request for increased borrowing capacity to complete the New Salem network passed overwhelmingly, 91-1, at the September 16 Special Town Meeting.  This Debt Exclusion election provides the final authorization of that request. The recently announced additional monies from the State will only be available as reimbursement for funds spent on subscriber installations. Please vote for this crucial funding to allow us to finish our fiber-to-the-home network!
For more information or to sign up for service, go to our website at www.wiredwest.net/newsalem. 
The Broadband Committee –  broadbandnewsalem@gmail.com
The Broadband Committee will be holding help sessions at the Library on Tuesdays from 2-4 pm and 6-8 pm. Please come with your questions and for more information and assistance. 
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